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Hello Everyone ... Well the Christmas decorations are going up and that means we are 

mid winter.  Which means the hard work is happening in your club.  If your AGMs 

have happened please make sure you update your new Committee members details in 

the system.    Charlotte BS Communications Officer 

News from the Bowls Surrey AGM

David Aburn (Chipstead) and Charlotte Emanuel (Cranleigh) were both installed 

as the 2025 Presidents.  

David Tucker (West Byfleet) became the Mens Vice President.  

Ladies Vice President role is VACANT and needs an applicant.  Please contact me 

(Charlotte) if you might be interested or need further information. 

After the meeting 2 people came forward applying for the BS Board Chair 

position.  The Board will make a decision soon.  

The Administrator role is VACANT and needs to be filled.  The role description is 

on the website.  Please contact John Tucker if you need more details or just need 

a chat about it.  

Safe Guarding 

The BDA safeguarding courses have been revamped 

and there are now two versions.  One is for 'anyone' 

and is £35, the other is for “Safeguarding Officers’ at 

£40.

A 4 hour face to face course is to be held at Epsom 

Bowls Club on Saturday 15 March from 10 to 2pm 

with time for questions afterwards. Courses are also  

being held regularly online.  As courses fill up new 

ones are introduced so please keep checking.  

National Finals at 

Leamington 

Dates confirmed as 13th 

to 31st August 2025.  

BE National Competitions 

will go 'on sale' from the 

6th December.  Please 

check out the BE website 

for details.

BS Womens Presidents Tour

Charlottes Tour is called 'Little Trains of the Pyrenees'.  The departure date is 

24th September 2025 for 8 days and I would love to have you join us. Further 

details can be found on the BS Website or directly from Charlotte.  Everyone is 

welcome to join.  Ladies, Gents, Bowlers, Non Bowlers, Friends and soon to be 

Friends


